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Submission: I am totally opposed to any merger with the City of Sydney Council. 
The City of Sydney Council is well run, Honest, efficient, has delivered high quality improvements to the city, keeps its rate 
lowish and is ecologically sensitive and are financially responsible. I do not want this council to suffer the consequences of 
years of disruption by forcing an unwanted amalgamation with any other council.  
The Government has not demonstrated to the public any benefit that can be gained from its plans to amalgamate councils. It is 
an expensive exercise (as shown from previous experience) and I am annoyed that time is wasted on such a proposal. 
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